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Letter to the Editor

Progressive PSA Elevation
To the Editor of TMJ: 

In TMJ’s 2019, April-June issue, pages 109-114, I reported a series of progressively elevated PSA  

during the five-year follow-up period of an apparently healthy 73 year-old business tycoon. I had not previously 

discussed the surprising revelations at that time.

Despite that the person did not have any ill feeling, he went for another PSA test on May 30, 2019 at 

the Department of Pathology, Faculty of Medicine Ramathibodi Hospital (HN:5262273). The result of the test 

indicated a raise of PSA level to 60.170 ng/ml.  

I have written this letter to seek help to explain the consecutive rising of serial PSA levels during the 

period of 2015-2019 in this apparently healthy person.

    

 Somchai Bovornkitti

 The Academy of Science, The Royal Society of Thailand                   


